Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
MEDIA RELATIONS GROUP, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: POSTPONED: Wednesday, March 26, 2025, 5:30 p.m. Virtual Hearing; POSTPONED: Thursday, March 27, 2025, 5:30 p.m. In-Person Hearing

PLACE: POSTPONED: Indian River County Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) Boardroom, 1800 27th Street, Building B, Vero Beach, FL 32960

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation is postponing the Public Hearing for the County Road (CR) 510 from 58th Avenue to east of State Road (SR) 5/US 1 Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study.
The Public Hearing is no longer scheduled for Wednesday, March 26, 2025 (Virtual) and Thursday, March 27, 2025 (In-person).
The Public Hearing will be rescheduled for a later date, as yet to be determined.
Notices are being sent to all property owners and tenants located within at least 300 feet on either side of the proposed alignment and to other public officials, regulatory agencies, organizations, and individuals that have expressed interest in the project.
For more information you may contact the FDOT Project Manager: Maria Formoso, P.E., FDOT District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4677, toll-free at 1(800)955-8771, ext. 4677 or by email at maria.formoso@dot.state.fl.us or visit the project website at https://www.fdot.gov/projects/cr510-58ave-us1.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting:
For more information, you may contact: For more information you may contact the FDOT Project Manager: Maria Formoso, P.E., FDOT District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309, (954)777-4677, toll-free at 1(800)955-8771, ext. 4677 or by email at maria.formoso@dot.state.fl.us or visit the project website at https://www.fdot.gov/projects/cr510-58ave-us1.
